Mr. R. W. Raugh, Troutdale in the Pines, Evergreen, Colorado.

Dear Mr. Raugh:

Dr. Allen left last week-end for Boone, Iowa, where he is engaged in a coaching school sponsored by the Howa High School Athletic Association. He will return to Lawrence about the 23rd of August, at which time your letter of the 16th will be brought to his attention.

Enrollment takes place here at the University on the 15th and 16th of September, so I doubt if it will be necessary for you to report here before your work at the hotel is finished. However, Dr. Allen will advise you on the date, I am sure.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary to Dr. Forrest C. Allen.